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News

Keller Comments on End-of-Year Plan Issues

Chris Keller was quoted extensively on health and welfare 
regulations that become effective January 1, 2010 (for calendar 
year plans) in the BNA article, “Many New Health, Welfare Plan 
Rules Require Amending Plans by Jan. 1, 2010.” The article, by 
Florence Olsen, was published on October 2nd, 2009 in Pensions 
& Benefits Daily.
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